
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2018 APPROPRIATION HEARING 
 
The City of Wilmington will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on July 
18, 2017, in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 1165 S. Water Street, 
Wilmington, IL for the purpose of hearing oral and written comments 
from the public concerning the tentative appropriation ordinance for 
the year ending April 30, 2018. 
 
All interested citizens, groups, and organizations are encouraged to 
attend and submit comments. 
 
A copy of the tentative appropriation ordinance and supporting 
budget documents are available for public inspection from 8:30 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. weekdays at City Hall, 1165 S. Water Street, Wilmington, 
IL 60481. 


